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Unfortunately, due to the recent Government announcement we have had to close our stores until 
the 2nd December in line with Government guidelines. Clive Mark will still operate its business on a 

reduced team ensuring online orders and wholesale orders are processed.  

All our customers can still log onto the website and place orders in the normal way: 

Clivemark.co.uk 

If we see an increase in demand during this time, we will look to put in place a click and collect 

service either from the store or our warehouse facility. However, during these difficult times, we 
would urge parents to use the online ordering facility to minimise movement and restrict the 
amount of people having to travel. If a click and collect service is a preferable method for our 

parents then we will allocate time slots and days when this will be available. 

If you have an order that you would prefer to collect please email sales@clivemark.co.uk and we will 

give instructions on how you can do this. 

 

We thank you for your continued support through this difficult year. 

 

Stay safe and well. 

 

Kind Regards the Clive Mark Team. 
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